
HONOR
YOUR 

VETERAN
WITH A DOWNTOWN POLE BANNER 

Downtown Moultrie invites you to join us in paying
tribute to our brave veterans and active-duty

service members by lining the streets in their honor.
In 2025, during the month of July, we will proudly

display banners dedicated to those who have
served or are currently serving our great country.

How You Can Participate: Purchase a banner to
honor or memorialize your veteran. Whether it’s a

family member, friend, or loved one, this is a
wonderful way to show your gratitude and celebrate

their service.

📅 Order Deadline: April 26, 2025
 $ Cost: $150

 📍 Where to Purchase: 
The Moultrie Welcome Center 

31 East Central Ave 

Let's come together as a community to show our
appreciation for the sacrifices made by these

heroes. Every banner helps us create a powerful and
touching display of patriotism throughout Moultrie.
For more details or to place your order, please contact the

Welcome Center at 229-890-5455, or email
mainstreet@moultriega.com.

Information needed: 
Name, Branch of

Service, War, and Photo. 



Relationship: 

Sponsor Address:

Waiver And Limitations
Downtown Moultrie is not responsible for replacing banners stolen, damaged, or destroyed due to age, vandalism,
or any acts of nature, including high winds. Any loss or damage to an installed banner will be handled at the
discretion of the City. One banner per service member installed for at least a one-month period. Installation and
removal of the banners are at the City's discretion.

Banner Locations
The City has designated the use of 33 light poles located throughout the Downtown Moultrie area. Available space
is determined on a first-come, first-served basis. All banner locations shall be determined solely by the City. A
banner applicant/sponsor cannot select a specific location. Banners will be installed and displayed for a minimum
of one month. 

Banner Style and Display
Double-sided, full-color, 30" by 60" custom banners that include an image of the honoree will be displayed for a
month. Upon removal, the banner will be retired and given to the Veteran, the Veteran's family, or designated
recipient. There may be a opportunity to be used for next year, to be determined by City Staff at a later date.
Banners will not be mailed to family members, they must be picked up at the Welcome Center. If not picked up by
September 15th City has the right to dispose of banners.  
An official military portrait of the honoree is suggested for this purpose. If such an image is not available, an image
of the honoree is acceptable. A high resolution JPG or PNG digital image (600 dpi or greater) is preferred. A high
resolution 5" x 7" or larger portrait style photo will be accepted in lieu of a digital image. Original photos will not be
returned by mail, but must be picked up in person with signature confirmation. 

Sponsor a Banner
Customized military street banners are funded through private donations. Banners may be sponsored by
individuals or organizations. The cost of each banner is $150.00 (including production, installation, and removal).
Money raised will go towards Downtown Moultrie Tomorrow Inc, and be used for community enhancement
projects. This is a tax deductible contribution. 
Submit an Application in person at The Moultrie Welcome Center or email mainstreet@moultriega.com. 
Applications will be accepted from February 1 - April 26, 2025. Please complete the application form, and then
bring all information to the Welcome Center or send in an email with the following supporting documentation:

High Resolution digital image 600dpi or greater or 5 x 7 photograph of Veteran in official uniform.

Name of Sponsor: Payment type:

VETERAN BANNER PROGRAM 
APPLICATION FORM

Phone Number: Email:

Information of the Veteran:
Full Name: (please write clear)

Branch of Service: 

Signature: Date:

Picture of Veteran can be emailed to
mainstreet@moultriega.com 

Army 

Air Force  

Coast Guard 

Marine Corps 

Navy 

Space Force

War Participated In : (please write clear)

Veteran lived or was born in Colquitt County: Yes No

https://www.cantonga.gov/?splash=https%3a%2f%2flp.constantcontactpages.com%2fsv%2fbIHIAdJ%2fbannersforthebrave&____isexternal=true

